
Submit a Comment Complete the Emerging
Technology Survey

Take the Online
Interactive Survey

Turn in your comment
card tonight Share your thoughts on the

future of Texas transportation.
Share what’s most important to
you and how you would invest

with available funding.

Both surveys will close on  November 15, 2019.

Call toll free and
leave your comment
1-855-TEXAS-50 (839-2750)

Email at
TTP_2050@txdot.gov

Visit TxDOT.gov
and keyword search “TTP 2050”

Comments will be received
through early 2020, before
TTP 2050 is officially adopted.

TxDOT wants to hear from you!


